
I oppose this bill.  There are already many laws on the books that cover many of these situations.  Also it looks like it is looking for a 
problem.  The stats show only 1 time in Oregon where this was a problem but then attempts to use National statistics to bolster their 
claim of the problem.  There is no evidence there is a problem in Oregon and this law just is another attempt to control law abiding 
gun owners.


